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RECENT MEDIA ARTICLES 

 

Pegasus Asia (the “Company”) notes the recent media article(s) in respect of the Company and a 

potential business combination.  

 

The Company is a special purpose acquisition company incorporated for the purpose of entering into a 

business combination in the form of a merger, share exchange, asset acquisition, share purchase, 

reorganization or similar business combination. As such, the Company continuously reviews strategic 

options to identify and consummate an initial business combination.  

 

The Company notes that the discussions in regard to a potential business combination remain at a 

preliminary stage as of the date of this announcement. A transaction would be subject to, among others, 

satisfactory due diligence, requisite regulatory and other approvals being obtained, negotiation of 

mutually acceptable terms and the execution of a binding business combination agreement by the 

relevant parties. The Company wishes to emphasise that no decision has been made as to whether to 

proceed and there is no certainty or assurance that a transaction will proceed or take place.  

 

The Company will, in compliance with the obligations under the Listing Manual of the Singapore 

Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGXNet”), make the appropriate announcements on SGXNet in 

due course in the event of any material development which warrants disclosure.  

 

Shareholders are advised to refrain from taking any action in respect of their Securities which may be 

prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise caution when dealing in such Securities. Shareholders are 

advised to read this announcement and any further announcements by the Company carefully, and 

should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers if they have 

any doubt about the actions that they should take. 
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